



The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.TM

The Moore Center Gives Back



Our staff is donating their time to help you!

In the spirit of "We're all in this together," The Moore Center is offering to give back to our community in this time of need.

Do you know someone who could use a little help with some light yard work? (it's free) Or maybe a free potted plant or flower pot to brighten their day? We have staff available to help!

You can make a request here, either for yourself or someone you know. This is open to anyone, of any age, who could use a helping hand or an emotional lift. Check out the details and make a request on our website.

The Moore Center Gives Back

New Hampshire Covid-19 Resources



The State of New Hampshire's Covid-19 website not only provides the latest statistics about how the pandemic is affecting the State, but it also has some very useful resources for residents.

There's lots of useful information on where to get testing, the proper use of facial coverings, where to get financial assistance, where to get food assistance, etc. The fliers about the availability of testing are also translated into 8 languages, plus there's an ASL video! It's well worth visiting!

Resources for Residents

Visit the Main Website

Covid-19 Survival Guide - Family Edition



NH Department of Health & Human Services Division for Children, Youth & Families

During these uncertain times, people across the country are experiencing unprecedented pressure. In addition to the ever-present priority to keep oneself

healthy and safe, families are dealing with grief & loss, financial troubles and a host of other newly emerging pressures. Each family faces their own set of challenges, and at the heart of it all, are the parents.

The resources found within this guide are intended to not only outline how to access the many services that the Division for Children, Youth and Families is known for, but also to provide suggestions and links to resources that will help with many new challenges that families are facing across New Hampshire.

Covid-19 Survival Guide - Family Edition

An Evening Interview with Dr. Temple Grandin



Hosted by Autism Collaborative Centers of Excellence, this event will provide the community a taste of what is to come when Temple joins us for the 19th Annual U.S. Conference on disABILITY on October 6, 2020!

Dr. Grandin became a prominent author and speaker on both autism and animal behavior. Today, she is a professor of Animal Science at Colorado State University. She also has a successful career consulting on both livestock handling equipment design and animal welfare. This will be a wonderful event!

An Evening Interview with Dr. Temple Grandin

When Will This Be Over? Sesame Workshop's Tips For Parenting During A Pandemic



When is this gonna be over?

At the beginning of the pandemic, kids' questions were often easy enough to explain with a little science. What is COVID-19? Easy. How can we keep from getting it? There are no guarantees, but hand-washing works wonders!

Now, however, the top question in the minds of many kids — and adults — is, when will the coronavirus crisis end? And that one is mysterious and unexplainable. Still, it requires an honest answer, says Truglio, one that's hard for some parents to say: "I don't know."

Read the Article

Simply Social Kids - Parent Support Group - Registration Now Open



Parents are feeling stressed and some are feeling isolated as well. As social resiliency coaches, we understand your kids and your parenting challenges. We coach kids and consult with parents using our unique set of skills and we are available to help your family.

Join us! Registration is required but the groups are free. Talk to other parents, discuss challenges and successes and maybe even make some new friends!

Join the Free Support Group

Brain and Spinal Cord Injury Advisory Council Survey



The Brain and Spinal Cord Injury Advisory Council is charged pursuant to RSA 137:K with investigating the unmet needs of individuals with brain and spinal cord injuries through two public hearings held each year. This valuable information is compiled into an annual report which will be sent to the Governor, the Speaker of the House, the Senate President, the Commissioner of Health and Human Services and other stakeholders.

Since we are unable to hold the first of the two annual public hearings due to COVID-19, this survey will take the place of the public hearing.

Please visit the link below to complete the survey online before the deadline of June 19, 2020. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ellen Edgerly at (603)834-9570 or ellenedge@bianh.org.

Take the Survey

DD Waiver Renewal Public Comment Opportunity

dhhs New Hampshire Department of HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

Are you an individual served on the DD Waiver? Attend an upcoming May listening session and offer your input. "The NH Department of Health and Human Resources (DHHS) wants your input as the Bureau of Developmental Services (BDS) begins the Developmental Disability (DD) Waiver renewal process.

Every 5 years the Centers for Medicaid and Medicare Services (CMS) requires that the state renew their Home and Community Based Care 1915 (c) waivers.

The waiver renewal process is lengthy and includes stakeholder input. BDS is working with the Institute on Disability (IOD) to deliver multiple May 2020 listening sessions statewide. BDS encourages people to participate in the listening sessions noted below or to provide input by email or mail.

JOIN AN UPCOMING PUBLIC LISTENING SESSION:

DATE: Wednesday, May 20th

TIME: 5-7 pm

Zoom link: https://unh.zoom.us/j/95218816220

Call-In Option – Dial: +1 312 626 6799,

Meeting ID: 952 1881 6220

DATE: Friday, May 29th TIME: 10am – 12noon

Zoom link: https://unh.zoom.us/j/95146246506

Call-In Option – Dial: +1 312 626 6799,

NH A.T. Fair 2020



Join us for the 2nd annual NH AT fair! This year we are doing a virtual at event. Mike Marotta, ATP is the President of Inclusive Technology Solutions, LLC. Mike has been in the field of Assistive Technology for 30 years and his experience revolves around a vast array of accommodations for persons with disabilities and their family/support members. Mike believes that networking and information sharing are essential for successful evaluation, consideration, implementation and application of assistive technology.

Sign up for the Virtual Event

Apple Boosts Assistance For Those With Disabilities



With the COVID-19 pandemic increasing reliance on technology, Apple says it is rolling out extra help for people with disabilities using its products for remote learning and other purposes.

Apple said Thursday that it is introducing a dedicated support team to address accessibility questions as well as a new support site and how-to videos focused on using such features.

In addition, the company is now offering one-on-one virtual coaching sessions for students with disabilities and their teachers who are engaged in remote learning. Click below to read the full article.

Read the Article

©2020 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102



Powered by Mad Mimi®
A GoDaddy® company